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Important Dates for the 

Diary 
• • • 

6th May May Day Doubles 

Tournament 

26th May Spring Bank Holiday 

Doubles Tournament 

and Barbeque 

16th June Round Robin Singles 

Competition 

 

Fees Now Due 

 

Thank you to all of you who have paid your 
fees already, it has been a great response this 
year.   
 
If you have yet to pay, please note that fees 
are due by the end of April.  This year it is 
easier than ever to pay as we have introduced 
a bank transfer option.  The forms are 
available from our newly revamped website or 
in the Clubhouse. 
 

 

Club Competitions 

There is still time to enter the Club 

Competitions as they do not start until 

the beginning of May.  If you are 

interested in playing please email me, 

Richard Dawes, on 

selbytennisclub1@gmail.com 

Or put your name down on the form on 

the notice board in the club house.  

If you have already entered, I will be 

contacting you shortly with the fixture 

list.  This will also be posted on the club 

notice board 

 

Tennis, Tea and Cakes Take 2                                          
 

 Following the success of the doubles 

competition on Easter Monday, a second 

Doubles tournament will be held on Monday 6th 

May.  Starting at 2pm, the Doubles Competition 

will be open to all members and will be followed 

by tea and cakes.  There will be a small donation 

for the refreshments but the entry into the 

competition will be free.  It will be a round robin 

event, so all standards are welcome.                                                             


